
From: Rob Smith
To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2017/0743
Date: 17 January 2018 15:56:15

 

 

 
From: Pedder, Nick H  
Sent: 17 January 2018 14:56
To: Rob Smith
Subject: NYM/2017/0743
 
Hi Rob,
 
I’ve had a look at the application you mentioned, and there’s nothing here which would trigger
us to respond.

As such, we have no objections or comments to make.
 
Thanks,
 
Nick
 
Nick Pedder  
 
Planning Specialist - Sustainable Places
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